

Carr Junior School

AIM HIGH, SHINE BRIGHT!
W/C 15TH APRIL 2024 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER



Hello!

We have had another great week in school. The children have been brilliant again. They have settled straight back into their learning and are showing super respect towards each other. Some of the school council representatives have been observing children at playtime this week and were able to hand out our brand new 'kindness' stickers when they have seen children being kind towards each other. It was lovely to see so many being given out.

This evening we are looking forward to having the Y4 children back in school for some activities. Watch out for updates on X (Twitter).

Have a great weekend.

Mrs Kerr

Pea Hunt!

Thank you so much for all the sponsorship money you have sent in so far. If you haven't managed to send yours back yet, please send it as soon as you can so we can start to organise all of our Shine Fest activities. Thank you.

Tweet of the Week!



Carr Junior School @Carr Junior York · Apr 16

We are making guacamole in 5B this morning! It smells delicious! Will it taste as good?



Dolce

From 1st April, the school meals price will be going up to £2.61.

School Improvement Priorities

Each of our class teachers have met with myself and Mrs Winston this week to discuss the progress of each child in their class. We have talked about what we can put in place to support children over the Summer term so that they can reach their potential in this academic year and have the best possible start in the next stage of learning next year.

Health & Safety and Safeguarding

- We have heard from a couple of local dental surgeries in recent weeks who
 now have NHS spaces for children. If your child is not registered with a
 dentist you could contact Perfect Smile Clinic on Boroughbridge Road.
- The weather is still very poor. It is cold and wet yet we have many children
 who are not bringing coats to school. Please check that your child is bringing
 a coat with them so that they can still go outside in the rain. Thanks.

Reminders for Next Week:

 Please make sure to send children in the correct PE kit uniform next week. It should be plain black tracksuit bottoms, shorts or leggings with a plain white t-shirt and their school jumper or cardigan. Black trainers as well please. Thank you.

Please respect our staff!

Our team is here to help you but please treat them with respect. If any parents or grandparents are not able to do this, they will be asked to leave the school site and may receive a warning letter or complete ban from the school site. Thank you for your support.

BOOKMARK SALE

Beautiful 2-sided bookmarks, expertly designed and crafted by our Carr Stars, will be on sale at morning break on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday next week. Whilst stocks last.

50p per bookmark.



Attendance



3P - 94.33%

4A - 92.90%

4CG - 94.33%

5B - 94.81%

51 - 93.33%

5M - 96.43%

6F - 91.33%

6MW - 88.33%



Attendance

Please report your child's absence on each day of their absence. This will avoid us contacting you to ask why they are not in school.



A 90% attendance record means children miss one valuable day of learning every fortnight. Be a hit with 100%



🎇 SOUTH BANK ACADEMY TRUST | ATTENDANCE MATTERS





3H - LEO H

3P - TEDDY M

4A - TOMMY R

4CG - RACHEL P

5B - LUCAS C

5J - RILEY R

5M - HARRISON C

6F - ALFIE B

6MW - LIBBIE C

3H - JAMES R

3P - ERIC M/KAYDEN-LEE N

4A - ANGEL H

4CG - WILLIAM M/ROWAN S

5B - JOSEPH J

5J - THOMAS S-P

5M - GRACE S-F

6F - MYLA M

6MW - MARTHA I



4A TOMMY R 4A ZACH G 4CG WILLIAM M 4CG THOMAS N 4CG ISLA B 5M LOUIE W 5M KAILUM M 6F DELILAH C-M



NEW EARSWICK ALL BLACKS

CUBS

TUESDAY'S







FUN RUGBY BASED TRAINING FOR BOYS & GIRLS AGED 4-7

EVERY TUESDAY DURING TERM TIME

NEW EARSWICK SPORTS & SOCIAL CLUB

TO REGISTER & FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT ROSS DIVORTY - 07394 110082 DAWN SHORE - 07446 993855



are looking for players to start a NEW u9s team! Players should currently be in Year 3 at school, going into Year 4 in September 2024.

Training and matches are held at Old School Walk, off Beckfield Lane (opposite the Co-op), with friendly, fun-filled training sessions held on Saturday mornings. Matches are typically played on Sundays.

It is a friendly, family-run club with fantastic facilities and players are welcome to come along to a training session to get a feel for what the club is all about. If you or someone you know might be interested, please contact Alan Roughton for further details.

Call 07593 800098 or email alanroughton@aol.com



10-11am



for more information contact phil@oscarspbtc.org or visit the lin

OSCARSPBTC.ORG/INFLATABLE-2024